
Welcome to the Coeur d’Alene Seventh-day Adventist Church!

• Merry Christmas! We are so glad you’ve chosen to come and worship here today! It is our prayer you will 

discover God’s Presence and that you will receive a blessing through your time with God in worship.


• If you are new with us we hope we’ll get to meet you. If you’d like to receive our communication through 
newsletters and e-mail please email us at churchoffice@cdasda.org or text 208-699-2699


• Visit cdaadventist.org to see bulletins, news and coming events. Come LIKE us at facebook.com/
cdaadventist. We livestream our services each week on FB and on YouTube (CDA Adventist)


• If you would like to know more about Jesus through Bible study or want to know more about this church 
family, please speak to our pastor, greeters, or stop by the church office. We will love to connect with you.  
Please come again!

May your heart be 

lifted in praise this Christmas 

for the wonderful gift of 	         


  	        Jesus 

and the extravagant

gift of grace.

Have a wonderful Christmas!

Gathered for Good/Community Services	 208.930.1891
...........
1807 N Gov Way, Coeur d’Alene, 83814


Open Mon - Thurs: 10am - 6pm;  Fri: 10am-2pm

Lake City Academy	 208.667.0877
.............................................
Doug Zimmerman, Principal	 760.815.1800
...............................
Upper Columbia Conference Office	 509.838.2761
...................
Adventist Book Center, Spokane	 509.838.3168
.......................

CHURCH

DIRECTORY

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS

   9am-3pm   Mon, Tues, Thurs 

   Closed       Wed

   9am-1pm   Friday


Address: 111 E Locust Ave, Coeur d’Alene, ID 83814


Church Office	 208.664.5473
......................................................
churchoffice@cdasda.org


Church Website	 cdaadventist.org
.............................................

Facebook	 www.facebook.com/cdaadventist
..........................

Jeremiah Smart, Pastor	 515.423-.283
........................................
pastorjerm@gmail.com


Patti Schultz, Office Manager, Clerk	 208.699.2699
.................
pattiakagigi@gmail.com


Greg Clark, Head Elder	 208.659.6546
.......................................

Steve Hamstra, Finance Chair	 208.755.3771
..............................
steve@hamstramail.com


* The church office will be closed Dec 21, 2021 - Jan 3, 2022

December 18, 2021

’Twas the Night

Before Christmas

Welcome to a time of Christmas Worship and Fellowship

CHRISTMAS FELLOWSHIP

We	 invite	 you	 to	 begin	 this	 Christmas	 Sabbath	 by	 joining	 us	 at	 our	 Family	 Christmas	
Brunch	 being	 served	 from	 9:00am	 -	 10:00am	 in	 the	 gymnasium.	 The	 Brunch	 is	 free,	
however	you	will	have	the	opportunity	to	leave	a	donation	at	the	entrance.


*Please	note	that	our	Sabbath	morning	Bible	classes	will	not	meet	today.


	Following	the	Christmas	Brunch,	our	Christmas	Worship	Service	begins	at	10:45am.

http://facebook.com/cdaadventist
http://facebook.com/cdaadventist


Look, the virgin will conceive a child! 

She will give birth to a son and 


will call Him Immanuel, which means, 

God with us


Isaiah 7:14


And all of this is a

gift from God


who brought as back to Himself through 

Christ

2 Corinthians 5:18

  CHRISTMAS WORSHIP

Prelude	 Janel	Tasker


Christmas	Advent	Candle	Lighting	and	Prayer	 Rick,	Suzie,	Ranger,	&	Ava	Hervig


“O	Come	All	Ye	Faithful”	 Congregation	with

	 Mike	&	Tawnya	Breakie,	Mike	Schwartz,	with	Bonnie	Henneberg,	Janel	Tasker	 


“Infant	Holy,	Infant	Lowly/The	First	Noel”	 Strings	Group


“Light	of	the	World”	 Elissa	Horn	with	Sue	DiBiase,

	 Mark-Erik	DiBiase,	Steve	Oxley,	Brianna	Woodruff


“Little	Lord	Jesus”	 Children’s	Choir	with	Kelli	DeBooy,	Katie	Henneberg


“O	Holy	Night”	and		 Brandt	Hay	and	Claire	Hay


Mary	and	the	Angel	 Tralina	Oxley	and	Ruthie	Rodriguez


“Mary,	Did	You	Know?”	 Sue	DiBiase	with	Elissa	Horn,

	 Mark-Erik	DiBiase,	Natasha	and	Dante	DiBiase,	Trailina	Oxley


“It	Came	Upon	A	Midnight	Clear”	 Natasha	DiBaise	with	Dante	DiBiase,

	 Mark-Erik	DiBiase,	Tralina	Oxley,	Brianna	Woodruff


“Noel”	 Cristy	McCrery	and	Giselle	Schultz	with	Katie	Henneberg


The	Innkeeper	 Bill	Meyerholtz


“The	Hope	of	Christmas”	 Isabella	Campbell	and	Joice	Esselbach	with	Brandt	Hay


“Angels,	We	Have	Heard	on	High”	 Ashley	Hamstra	with	Doug	Wheeler


Christmas	Angel	 Michaela	Peterson


“Little	Drummer	Boy”	 Jared	Anderson,	Steve	Hamstra,	Cristy	McCrery,

	 Steve	Oxley,	Taylor	Wallace


Christmas	Thoughts	 Pastor	Jeremiah	Smart


“Joy	to	the	World”	 Congregation	with

	 Mike	&	Tawnya	Breakie,	Mike	Schwartz,	with	Bonnie	Henneberg,	Janel	Tasker


Benediction	 Pastor	Jeremiah	Smart


Postlude	 Janel	Tasker


WE	APPRECIATE	all	those	who	were	involved	in	bringing	together	today’s	Christmas	Brunch	and	our	Christmas	
Worship	time.	The	brunch	 is	a	beautiful	CDA	Church	tradition	and	we	are	thankful	we	could	bring	 it	back	this	
year.	We	know	how	much	care	and	 loving	effort	our	brunch	coordinators,	decorators,	and	cooks	gave	to	bring	
such	a	beautiful	result	for	us	this	morning.


We	appreciate	our	Worship	Planning	Team	who	have	been	planning	 this	 special	Family	Christmas	Worship	 for	
weeks,	bringing	together	many	to	share	the	story	of	Jesus’	birth	through	song	and	story.	We	hope	this	morning’s	
time	of	worship	brings	to	you	a	fresh	connection	to	the	Christ,	the	Gift	of	Heaven,	our	Savior.		Merry	Christmas!

The	Brunch	you	enjoyed	this	morning	is	free,	however	we	appreciate	your	donations	which	will	help	to	defray	our	
expenses	for	this	beautiful	meal.		Please	mark	a	giving	envelope,	“Christmas	Brunch”.	You	may	also	give	online	at	
cdaadventist.org.	Select	“online	giving.”


A	NOTE	ABOUT	YEAR-END	GIVING	-	As	we	come	to	the	end	of	this	year,	we	want	give	you	a	reminder	regarding	
the	 year-end	 giving	 of	 your	 offerings	 and	 donations.	 Please	 remember	 that	 in	 order	 to	 have	 your	 giving	 this	
month	added	to	your	2021	tax	receipts	your	giving	must	be:	a)	 Into	the	office	by	Dec	31;	 	b)	Posted	to	online	
giving	by	Dec	31;		c)	Mailed	with	postmark	by	Dec	31.

Also,	 in	order	 to	receive	your	receipts,	please	make	certain	 that	we	have	an	updated	mailing	address	 for	you.	
Have	you	moved	this	year?	If	you	haven’t	updated	us	or	aren’t	sure	we	have	your	new	address,	please	text	your	
update	to	Patti	at	208-699-2699	or	email	the	church	office	at	churchoffice@cdasda.org.	Thank	you!


PLEASE	NOTE	-	The	church	offices	will	be	closed	from	Dec	21	until	Jan	3.	The	mail	will	still	be	picked	up,	so	you	
may	mail	your	offerings	and	donations	if	you	give	after	the	20th.


NEXT	SABBATH	-	Children’s	Sabbath	School	classes	will	NOT	meet	next	Sabbath	morning.

	 *	The	Adult	classes	in	the	Sanctuary	and	the	Faith	Class	in	the	new	school	building	will	meet	at	9:30am


	 *	Our	Worship	service	will	begin	at	10:45am	and	will	be	filled	with	music	and	Christmas	memories.		 		 		

																		Speakers	for	next	Sabbath	are	Jaiden	Wold,	Filip	&	Manuela	Orban,	Ben	Rodriguez,	&	Ashely	Hamstra


